
From: Ken Reimer
To: Chippett, Jamie
Subject: IEAC
Date: Wednesday, August 15, 2018 7:45:27 PM

Hi Jamie

I hope that you are well and having an enjoyable summer. Hard to believe that it has been a year since we started the
IEAC going.

I was wondering what decisions have been made. If I can be of any assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. I
believe that I have a good grasp of the issues including the sensitivity associated with each of the recommendations.

Hope to hear from you.

Best wishes
Ken

Sent from my iPhone
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